
                       
          

   
July 9th 2018   

 
 
Dear Costco Member,    
                                                                       
  
It has come to our attention that you may have purchased a Hello Kitty 3 piece set, known as item 
#1179567, between November 1, 2017 and June 6,2018 at a Costco location.    
 
In cooperation with Costco Wholesale, we are informing you that the ears attached to the headband of the 
Hello Kitty 3 piece set may detach during normal use, which can present a risk of being a choking hazard.  
This applies only to sizes 2T and 3T. 
 
To prevent any incident of occurring, we are requesting that you please discard the headband or return 
the item to Costco for a full refund.  
  

 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact Hybrid Apparel at 714-947-8298 between the hours of 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM PST or email 
ProductIntegrity@hybridapparel.com  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
  
Hybrid Apparel 
Product Integrity Team 




